
Murphy welcomes increased pay offer
for lecturers

An increased pay offer has been made to further education lecturers.

Statistical Press Release – The Public
Transport and Journey Planning in
Northern Ireland 2022/23 report

The Public Transport and Journey Planning in Northern Ireland 2022/23 report
has been published today.

Vasectomy services switching to
primary care

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced that vasectomy services in Northern
Ireland will be transferred from secondary care to primary care.

Education Minister welcomes agreement
on teachers’ pay

A formal offer on teachers’ pay for 2021, 2022 and 2023 has been accepted by
Northern Ireland’s five main teaching unions.
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Murphy congratulates new DfE Permanent
Secretary

Economy Minister Conor Murphy has welcomed the appointment of Ian Snowden to
the position of Permanent Secretary at the Department for the Economy (DfE).

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/murphy-congratulates-new-dfe-permanent-secretary
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/murphy-congratulates-new-dfe-permanent-secretary

